
31st March 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE: GCSE FURTHER MATHEMATICS  
 
From Monday 17th April, Further Mathematics twilight classes will be available for a number of Year 
11 students. The Further Mathematics course is designed to broaden the experience of students 
whose mathematical ability is above average and who are capable of working beyond GCSE 
Mathematics. 
 
The schedule for delivery from Easter until June 2023 will be as follows: 
Monday and Thursday evenings from 3.30pm to 5pm  
In Term 3, on weeks where Bank Holidays arise, an alternative day will be scheduled. 
 
To allow for Year 11 Study Leave there will be no classes scheduled for the week of 15th May. 
Classes will run during all other weeks of Term 3. 
Classes will resume in September 2023. Days on which classes will run from September 2023 to be 
confirmed. 
 
Full attendance and commitment will be expected throughout the duration of the course. 
Students not attending or committing to classes may result in provision being withdrawn. 
 
Students will have the opportunity to sit the Further Mathematics GCSE exam in May/June 2024. 
This exam will comprise of three written papers. 
The number of GCSE qualifications your daughter may acquire as a result of this provision is ten. A 
limited number of places are available on this course. The course will be delivered by Mrs A 
Connolly/Miss M Barrett. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it directly (or send a parental note via your daughter) 
to:   Mrs A Connolly, Head of Mathematics.  Returns must be made on or before Wednesday 5th 
April 2023. 
 
The viability of the class will be subject to class size.  Places will be allocated according to order of 
reply. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Anne Connolly 
Head of Mathematics 
********************************************************************************** 
 
I register an interest in my daughter, ____________________, studying GCSE Further 
Mathematics. 
 
Signed _____________________________________    Parent/Guardian 
  
 
         


